## Quilting & Needlecrafting

Hi Gals, -- Time to get your needles out of the snow and dig out our machines and get going.

Of course, some of never stopped like Lu Lane and Judy Parson who made mega lap quilts and hats for the elementary school and hospice. Thanks gals, you really made the rest of us look good and need time to get in your footsteps. Of course, we'll never catch you. But, that's, OK. We'll try and follow your lead.

And with the generosity of Pat Hallock, we have fabric, fabric, fabric. You'd think that gal had a store. We are set for life with fabric. We'll keep Pat's family if our prayers till she doesn't need them anymore and she's back with us. Thanks Pat.

We had our Business meeting and decided some of our calendar, such as having a block of the month and a lot of time for our own projects. That's our motto this year. You and your projects are number #1. Oh, we'll probably find a project or two for some charity but it's you, we, us, who are important and the emphasis this year!

See you Friday at 10 AM. Can't sew, doesn't matter, come on down and chat.

Linda Walsh